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On behalf of the entire staff at Oakdale Christian  
Academy, we wish you a very happy and peaceful 
holiday season. It’s a wonderful time of year to get  
together with friends and family to celebrate and be  
thankful for all the wonderful people in our lives. 
Thank you for all your support. We look forward to 
seeing what God will do in the new year.   

 
 
 

 


